
5. SEAFIELD PARK TREE REMOVAL 
 
 The Board received a report on the proposal to remove a small group of pine trees on Seafield Park 

adjacent to the boundary of Seafield Park subdivision. 
 
 The Board decided that the trees be removed and the adjoining property owner contribute to the cost 

of suitable trees as part of a landscape plan for the Park. 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


